

18 April 2013

Dr Patrick Strange Chief Executive Officer Transpower New Zealand Limited PO Box 1021 WELLINGTON

Dear Patrick

Information to calculate Transpower's maximum allowable revenue for 2014/15

As you'll be aware we require information from Transpower to annually update its forecast maximum allowable revenue (MAR). This annual update is to be completed in accordance with the Commerce Act (Transpower Individual Price-Quality Path) Determination 2010.

We now seek the information we need from Transpower so that we can update the forecast MAR for the 2014/15 pricing year by 29 November 2013. The information gathering notice enclosed with this letter sets out the details of all the information we require.

We request that Transpower supplies the required information by no later than 5 pm on 4 October 2013. The timing of this letter is intended to allow you sufficient time to incorporate the necessary information requirements into your revenue planning and your 2012/13 year end reporting procedures.

If you require any clarification about the notice, please contact Matthew Lewer, Chief Adviser, on 04 924-3820.

Yours sincerely

Sue Begg Deputy Chair

Encl.